LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

THURSDAY 6th DECEMBER 2013 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office) Ian Littlewood and Dave Smith, 
APOLOGIES
Ste Cuddy, Colin McCall and Ian Pickett.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Supporters are still filing out through PK1 and PK2 despite a steward sat at the exit between PK2 and PK3.

TICKETING UPDATE
· Tottenham away is now sold out.
· Manchester City away is now on sale with nine wheelchair spaces plus ambulant places and carers. 
· Chelsea away is on sale from Monday with five wheelchair spaces.
FUNDING UPDATE

· Ste Cuddy advised us of the state of affairs of the current account and monies owed to the club and also of petty cash held, despite his absence. 
DLO UPDATE
· Colin’s role within the club has changed, so certain things he did for the LDSA will now be undertaken by the committee. However, Colin remains the focal point of contact within the club, and will Liaise with the LDSA as necessary. 
· Ste Cuddy and David Higham are to attend Chapel Street to have the membership database downloaded to their home computers, to aid the membership control. 
· PODCAST

· It suggested that we have a menu at the start of the Podcasts to outline what we have on the each broadcast.
   AOB
· Colin to respond about the hospital radio situation to Steve Evans. 
· Keith has written a chairman’s report covering the last twelve months, and once this has been approved by PR department, we will put this on our webpage.
·  Keith has put a timeline of events together for over the next twelve months, these can then be put into action when the due date is approaching. Such as Player of the Year, the Forum and Committee Elections. 
· Keith is to enquire as to whether anyone has objections to future LDSA meetings to start at midday rather than 1pm. This is to ensure maximum attendance at meetings, and help with committee members other commitments. We do normally achieve very good attendance, one or two exceptions apart. 
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 10th January 2014. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our new LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible, normally within two days.
